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Addition to the Auction Schedule 

of Outright Purchases of Japanese Government Bonds 

 

The Bank of Japan will conduct additional outright purchases of Japanese 

government bonds (JGBs) on January 16, 2023. The details including the purchase 

amounts will be decided based on market conditions and notified when conducting 

the operations.  

 

The Bank will make nimble responses by conducting additional outright purchases 

of JGBs, taking account of market conditions. 


